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I would like to congratulate you on all the hard work you and your team have put in to reach this

point in the nomination process. It is a tremendous achievement to be receiving this result from the

IACBR, and it speaks to the high quality of the nomination dossier that was prepared.

Please do not hesitate to contact Eleanor Haine, Programme Officer for ltlatural Sciences

(eleanor.haine@ccunesco.ca) if you have any questiens.

Yours sincerely,

Roda Muse

Secretary-General

:;;rii;rjaila:irjll!:- ;.1r rtillflri.l:

150 Elgin Street, P.O. Box 1047, Ottawa ON, K1P 5V8 t-800-263-5588 @ ccunesco.ca tB lccunesco g @ccuNEsco


